19 December 2016 Department of Internal Affairs
147 Lambton Quay

Wellington 6011
PO Box 805
Wellington 6140

Phone +64 4 495 7200

Website www.dia.govt.nz
K I Davies

Via email
fyi-request-4909-5e60ec29@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Sir/Madam

Request for information on potential tenants for Christchurch Archives building

Thank you for your request, which was received by the Department of Internal Affairs on
7 November 2016 and processed under the Official Information Act, 1982.

You have requested “all correspondence and documentation from January 2015 - November
2016 relating to external institutions who planned, or are planning to purchase/lease/rent or
occupy space in the new DIA/Archives New Zealand archival storage facility in Wigram,
Christchurch”.

We have decided to grant your request. However, it will take us some time to prepare the
information for release. We will send you the information by 22 December 2016.

Under section 28 of the Official Information Act, you have the right to complain to the Office
of the Ombudsman about any aspect of the Department’s decision.

Yours sincerely

Harley Spence
General Manager, Operations
Shared Services Branch
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